
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Lily CogdillLilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 3/15/2017 6:36:39 PM
Subject: Re:

​Please find out where he'd like to do this and perhaps a couple of dates and times. Length? Format? Other 
attendees?


From: Lily Cogdill
 
Sent: Monday, March 13, 2017 11:28 AM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Cc: Catherine McNicoll
 
Subject: 
 
Hi,
 
I received the attached letter from Rep. Gilliard re: H 3118, as it relates to staffing concerns in nursing homes, inviting 
the Lt. Governor or someone from our office to meet with the Charleston Delegation to discuss further. Please advise.
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